
14th June 2024  

School will be closed on Monday 17th June and Tuesday 18th 

June. 

We hope everybody who will be celebrating Eid has a lovely 

break.  We will reopen on Wednesday 19th June. Thank you 

Our OFSTED report has now been published and we are very proud to say we are a 

GOOD school.  Please visit our school website to see the report.  

Thank you to everyone who has brought in a £1 donation for our Summer Fayre which 

will be on Wednesday 3rd July at 2:15pm.  If you have anything which you could also        

donate to us for raffle prizes such as food, chocolates, toiletries, small toys, tea/biscuits 

etc. we would be very grateful! Thank you 

Eid parties for all classes are next Wednesday 19th July. All children can come in non-

uniform and bring in party food. We are looking forward to celebrating with everybody! 

If your child is currently in year 5 and going into year 6 

in September, they have been offered a chance to go 

on the London trip in October. Letters have been sent 

out and need to be signed and returned to school if 

you would like your child to go. Please also pay the £60 

deposit on Scopay as we need this to book the trip. 

Thank you 

Weds 19th June  - 

Tues 25th June 

3:15pm  - 3:45pm. 

Please come and           

support our Book 

Fayre!  


